
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2017\1497 Davids.be.docx  Last printed 3/13/2017 9:46:00 AM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 1497 Date: March 10, 2017 

 Version:  As introduced 

   

 Authors: Davids 

 Subject: Rebates for wind, solar thermal, energy storage, and geothermal systems 

 Analyst: Bob Eleff  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

H.F. 1497 provides rebates to owners of wind, solar thermal, or energy storage systems or geothermal 

heat pumps installed on residential, agricultural, or business property in Minnesota. The owner of the 

energy system is not required to be the owner of the land on which they are installed. The rebate amount 

is the lesser of: 

 $25,000 or 30 percent of the installation and equipment cost for a geothermal heat pump; 

 25 percent of the installed cost of the system or $2,500 for a single family residence, $5,000 for a 

multifamily dwelling, or $25,000 for a business or agricultural property for a solar thermal 

system; and 

 $25,000 or 30 percent of the installation and equipment cost for a wind system. 

Application for rebates must be made to the Department of Commerce. Applicants receiving a rebate 

may not receive rebates for the same equipment under other state rebate programs. 


